

May 24, 2018

Larry Hampton ALM Services 3252 E Silversmith Trl San Tan Valley, AZ 85143 Thank You!

Dear Larry,

We are so grateful for your generous donation of *Asbestos Testing at Habitat* for *Humanity's Phoenix Office*, 115 E Watkins St, Phoenix, AZ 85004. Because of this donation, the staff at Habitat for Humanity Central Arizona can continue to work in a safe environment.

Having our office determined to be Asbestos free puts the minds of our staff at ease, so we can better serve our families in need. We can also ensure that our families are in a comfortable and safe location for themselves and their children due to the results of the asbestos testing ALM Services has provided for us.

Your gift helps us to remain a place where we can thrive with helping families in need of a decent and affordable place to live. We are truly greatful for you and your staff at ALM Services for guaranteeing that we can continue to reach our vision of everyone having a safe, decent, and affordable place to live!

With sincere gratitude,

Debra Bradley

Chief Operating/Financial Officer











## Tax Information

This letter is your tax receipt. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Habitat for Humanity Central Arizona, Federal Tax ID 74-2401708 is a Qualified Charitable Organization. You may be eligible for an **Arizona Tax Credit** and will need to use Tax Form 321, which you can print at https://habitatcaz.org/donate/tax-credit.



